790 RADIO

December 22, 1969

-Mr. Carl Dabelstein

1419 So. 54th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Carl:

In reference to your letter you sent to us your reception report of WEAQ-AM
790 on the dial is complete and correct. This is a very fine report.

Thank you very much for your interest in our station.

Sincerely,

WEAQ-AM RADIO
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Kenneth R. Tetzl|éf
Chief Engineer
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